
Automotive repair and maintenance facilities have been declared an essential 

operation during the COVID-19 outbreak. As such, we will remain open and 

be here to serve you. Please know that our first concern is the safety of our 

employees and customers. During this time, we will take additional 

precautions in servicing your vehicle. These measures may include using a 

seat cover, steering wheel cover, and wiping down door and shift handles. We 

will also ensure sick employees stay home. We may close our waiting room. 

Please call ahead for the most current information, but know that we are here 

to serve you and keep your vehicle running during these difficult times. Thank 

you for being a Integrity Automotive Inc. customer. 


